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INVERCARGILL CELEBRATES ARRIVAL OF BURGERFUEL

Burger lovers in Invercargill are celebrating today as their first, long-awaited and much anticipated 
BurgerFuel restaurant opens its doors.

Employing ten local staff members, the new restaurant is located in the very centre of Invercargill, on a 
prime corner site with high visibility. It is expected to be frequented by office workers and night-time 
revellers as well as those who will travel into town from the surrounding farming communities.

General Manager of BurgerFuel Australasia, Craig Notman comments, “Although the development of 
our overseas markets has been a huge focus for BurgerFuel this year, our New Zealand team are still 
constantly striving to bring our gourmet burgers to as many New Zealanders as possible”.

“We’re stoked to have opened in yet another South Island community. The people of Invercargill have 
been extremely vocal about their desire to see a BurgerFuel open in their town – it’s great to finally be 
here, and to be so warmly welcomed”. 

BurgerFuel  Invercargill is located at: 123 Dee Street, Invercargill.
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BurgerFuel® Worldwide (BFW) is a New Zealand gourmet burger concept with a presence in the UAE, Saudi 
Arabia, Egypt, Kuwait, New Zealand and Australia. BFW is listed on the New Zealand Stock Exchange (NZAX). 
BFW shares are currently trading at $2.82. 

Further information:

Kate McGahan
021 858 619
communications@burgerfuel.com
www.burgerfuel.com

mailto:communications%40burgerfuel.com?subject=
http://www.burgerfuel.com

